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 To whom it may Concern:   
 
Please consider reducing the number of homes to be built from 15 to 13. The views from Grant Str. are no replaceable 
and as such, the fewer the homes built, the less visual impact on and for All Calistoga residents!  
 
Also, 2,638,950 gallons of water which is already in a limited supply situation would be somewhat less strained for yrs to 
come. 350,000 gallons of water is quite a volume in the best of times. Drought is a very real long term reality and any 
mitigation must be considered given the billing cycle we have just finished and no numbers are even remotely being 
looked at for the next 5 yrs.  
 
I submit these comments for the consideration of the Planning Board in the perhaps Vain hope that they will at least be 
part of the conversation surrounding 2008 Grant Street.  
 
David Ross 


